
The Detroit Water and Sewerage Department invites you to participate in a

DRAINAGE CHARGE CREDIT WORKSHOP 
Wednesday, October 19, 2016

SEMCOG (Woodward Room) • 1001 Woodward Avenue, Suite 1400 

RSVP for the drainage charge credit workshop that’s right for you. Register by by October 18. Space is limited.

Are you a Detroit property owner interested 
in knowing how you can receive a drainage 
charge credit?

Are you an engineer who is interested in 
designing storm water practices eligible for 
drainage charge credits?

DWSD will continue to offer drainage charge credit workshops.  

Visit www.detroitmi.gov/drainage for information on  

future workshops. 

Questions? Email drainage@detroitmi.gov  

or call 313-267-8000 and follow the prompts

Nonresidential Property Owners’  
Drainage Charge Credit Workshop 

9:00 am – 11:30 am
Go to http://whoozin.com/WX9-RJC-7WN6 

to learn more and register. 

Engineers’ Drainage  
Charge Credit Workshop 

1:00 pm – 4:30 pm
Go to http://whoozin.com/DTR-99G-3Q7U 

to learn more and register. 

Before After

Storm water practices in Midtown Detroit’s Green Alley. Photos courtesy of the Green Alley Project Partners.


